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The London & Middlesex Historical Society 

  Postal Station B, Box 303 

  London, ON 

  N6A 4W1 

Dear Members of the Planning and Environment Committee,  

          The London & Middlesex Historical Society wholeheartedly supports the transfer of the Fugitive 

Slave Chapel from its present site on Grey Street to Fanshawe Pioneer Village.  

          For the past few years, this historical and cultural building has sat neglected and a victim to the 

elements.  

          One has only to look at the structures at Fanshawe Pioneer Village to see the possibilities  open to 

the Fugitive Slave Chapel if removed to that site.  

          In short, The potential preservation and interpretive use of the building is far greater at Fanshawe 

Pioneer Village than at its present site.  

          Yours sincerely,  

          Dan Brock,  

          President 
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